
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
FROM:         Stephanie Tarter, City Clerk’s Office 

SUBJECT:  Ethics Board Meeting Cancellation 

DATE:          May 8, 2024 

 

Due to lack of agenda items, the Ethics Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 
May 14, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. has been cancelled. 

Questions can be referred to the City Clerk’s Office at 859-635-4125. 

 

 


